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On behalf of the United States, I offer our sincerest congratulations on the
39th anniversary of Zimbabwe’'s independence.

Zimbabwe has the opportunity to set itself on a path of deep and meaningful
political and economic reform, which holds the promise of improved lives and
a better future for all Zimbabweans. The United States remains committed to
the people of Zimbabwe, and it is our sincere hope that promised reforms will
soon bear fruit.

We wish all Zimbabweans a very happy independence day.
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